
Support SB0566

Please support Fundamental Parental Rights! Normal responsible parents have the highest
interest in their childrens’ health and welfare. Parents have the best and most complete
knowledge of the best options for their children. While parents may not have all the information,
they willingly and proactively seek such.

The rights to make decisions for their children is one of the most fundamental rights of free
people and includes:

- Choosing and directing educational programs.
- Choosing and directing the best health care options.
- Being intimately involved in mental health care.

Please fully support the bill.

Sincerely,
Mark Meyerovich
Gaithersburg, MD


